
Basketball Court Usage Guidelines 

Dear Community Center Members, 

We are pleased to provide access to the basketball courts at our community center. To ensure a 

safe and enjoyable experience for everyone, please adhere to the following guidelines: 

Usage Guidelines: 

1. Courts are available on a first-come, first-served basis. Please check the schedule for 

reserved times. 

2. All players must wear appropriate athletic footwear. 

3. Proper etiquette should be maintained at all times, including respect for all users. 

4. Children under the age of 12 must be supervised by an adult. 

5. Please warm up properly before playing to prevent injuries. 

6. Food and drinks are not allowed on the court. Please use designated areas. 

7. Report any damages or unsafe conditions to center staff immediately. 

Hours of Operation: 

The basketball courts are open from 8:00 AM to 10:00 PM, daily. 

Contact Information: 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the community center at: 

Email: info@communitycenter.org 

Phone: (123) 456-7890 

Thank you for your cooperation and enjoy your time on the court! 

Sincerely, 

Your Community Center Team 


